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Please respond to

<arthur.bowring@hksoa.org>

To <wcheng@legco.gov.hk>
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Subject Bills Committee on Merchant Shipping Bill

Dear Ms. Cheng

Thank you for your fax dated 29th June 2005, inviting our Association's
comments on the Merchant Shipping (Local Vessels and Miscellaneous
Amendment) Bill 2005.

I would be grateful if you could inform the Chairman of the Bills Committee
that our Association has no comment on the proposed Bill.

My best regards

Arthur Bowring
Managing Director
Hong Kong Shipowners Association
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